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Pursuant to the Nyandarua County Alcoholic Drinks Control 
Act, 2024 PART IV; all members of public are notified that 
2024 Alcoholic Drinks Licensing is in progress. 

Those applying for Liquor Licenses can download the 
application form online at: www.nyandarua.go.ke or collect a 
form at any Sub County Administrators office. 

Duly filled forms for retail premises should be dropped at 
the respective Sub-County Administrator’s Office  and for 
manufacturers, distributors and wholesalers dropped at the 
CECM Office at (DICECE) after payment of the prescribed 
non-refundable application fees to the County Revenue 
Office.

NOTE: 
1.	 Those who applied earlier following a notice dated 

14th May, 2024 need not to apply again.  

2.	 Duly filled forms should reach the respective offices 
on or before Friday, 22nd November, 2024 at 5.00pm.

Dated this 14th Day of November 2024. 

CHIEF OFFICER
EDUCATION, CHILDREN, GENDER AFFAIRS, CULTURE AND 
SOCIAL SERVICES


